
Message from the Board
The plans for a badly needed new building are finalized and the

board is in the process of selecting a general contractor. Our next
step is to raise the funds to build the new library. The library is free

to the community and supported by you, our neighbors, through
your memberships and donations. These donations and grants that
are being pursued will allow us to raise the funds necessary to build
the new library. This year your memberships and donations not only

support the library’s community programs and operational
expenses; they will also go towards our much-needed new building.
You should be receiving your membership renewal letter in the mail

soon. On the back of the renewal letter we have provided some
drawings of the building plan and elevations. More information is

available on the library’s website at New Library Building
Information. Please contact us if you have any questions. ​

https://www.spicewoodlibrary.org/member-volunteer/join-us-in-the-new-construction




Children's Storytime

Our preschool reading program is held every Tuesday from
10:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

The preschool arts and crafts program is held
every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month from

​11:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.



This month we have fun and festive themes for story time

Come see our new A.W.E. children's
computers!

These are all-in-one workstations for
early childhood learning and

development.

Ages 2-8 and 6-12

Help us make reading FUN for youth in our area!

It's easy to do- Just go to our Amazon wish list and choose from



the many carefully selected books for children of all ages and
they will be shipped directly to Spicewood Community Library!

You can view our wish list through the month of December
at https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/127TDGYJ247T9...

STEAM to Go! Kits available for check out.
Science/Technology/Engineering/Art/Mathematics

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/127TDGYJ247T9?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR2bCCqXdUAQC5OaaY_NP1mCETbzqlxBhPJgfRXVEVuff_rZrMQ1qMBdpHQ


Come and check out our STEAM to Go! kits in the library. When
school breaks for the holidays, keep the kids busy with these fun

and educational bags. Each bag has a different theme with hands-
on activities, games and books. They are available for grades

PK- 4th.

My Amazing Body Math Games

I Love Animals
Stamps & Stencils

Instantly borrow eBooks, audiobooks, movies,
music and more with your library card.



Download the app or go to Hoopladigital.com
Login with your library card

Borrow and enjoy!
 

Come and do some of your holiday shopping at our Thrift
Store!

Find some great gift items for under the tree.

http://hoopladigital.com


The December SCL Book Club meeting will be held at an offsite location,
so please call the library staff for more information 830-693-7892.

Keep an eye out for the new books chosen for the 2024 book club list.



Garden News

Kale, swiss chard and lots of cilantro are
currently being harvested. Broccoli and

cauliflower plants are coming along nicely
and should be ready to pick towards the end

of December. You can now find the
Community Garden's produce ice chest and

donation box on the Thrift Store porch,
usually on Tuesdays and/or Saturdays,

depending on what is available in the garden
from week to week.
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